CORRESPONDENCE
9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07307-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:36 AM

To: 'surse2@comcast.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Steve Urse

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: surse2 @everyactioncustom.com <surse2 @everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

One building at my church has received power from solar panels since April 2007. Since they City of Tallahassee
residential and commercial customers have installed more than 2000 kW DC of solar. Solar installations have been at a
record rate since the beginning of 2019 employing many installers. Systems are larger than 10 years ago now averaging
over 9kW per installation.

We in Tallahassee are looking for continued growth and even more jobs created.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Steve Urse
1118 Waverly Rd Tallahassee, FL 32312-2815





